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 SUNDAY 05 May 2019  PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you would like 
someone to pray with 
you, please come to the 
front of the church at the 
end of the Service 
 
PRAYER CHAIN 

If you have an urgent 
prayer request, please 
text it to 07590 664819 
 
You are very welcome to 
join us to pray before our 
Sunday Services at 0930 
and 1745 in the Vicar’s 
Office 

 
@church_htr 
 
 
We have an HTR 
Facebook group; 
just search Holy 

Trinity Richmond to join it. 

 1000 
 
 
1830 

Holy Communion - Dan Wells 
Self-control: Understanding self-control (1 Peter 4:1-7) 
 
Kaleidoscope Service - Georges Kesrouani 
God creates things by loving them (Genesis 1) 

 

 BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 06  THURSDAY 09  

  
 
 

No Prayer Space  0730 
1930 

Prayer Meeting 
Alpha Course 

 

 TUESDAY 07  FRIDAY 10  

    0915 
1530 
1800 

Oasis 
Prayer for the Nations 
The Bridge 

 

 WEDNESDAY 08  SATURDAY 11  

 1130 
1800 

Morning Prayer - Ann Henderson 
The Crossing 
 

 0930 Who Let the Dad’s Out? 
 

 

 NEWCOMERS  TODAY - MORNING 
 

 

Welcome to Holy Trinity! Please do introduce 
yourself and fill in one of our Welcome Cards. 
We look forward to meeting you 

 

Fledglings (Ages 0-3) 
Scramblers (Ages 3-5) 
Climbers (Years 1-3)  
Explorers (Years 4-6)  
Quest (Years 7-9) 

In the Christ Church Room 
In the Lounge 
In the Small Group Room  
In the Main Hall 
In the Upper Vestry 

 REACHING OUT WITH GOD’S LOVE AND POWER 
 HELPING ONE ANOTHER LIVE FOR JESUS 

Please stay with your children until they are settled in to their groups. 
Please collect your children as soon as the Service has finished 
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  GETTING INVOLVED 

 We welcome the family and friends of Georgia Trought who is being baptised in our morning Service on Sunday 5 May 
 
HolyTrinity School is pleased to announce that Mrs Alison Bateman has been appointed as the new Headteacher 
 
Congratulations to Churchwardens Mark Lambert and David Ewart, and to PCC members Penny Cox, James Hallam and Ray Soole, elected at 
our Annual Church Meeting on 28 April. At the meeting it was also announced that Keith Nurse will step down from his role as Operations 
Manager sometime later this year. At its next meeting our Church Council will consider the process of finding a replacement 
 
Well done to the team from HTR who ran the Stratford-upon-Avon marathon / half marathon last Sunday in memory of Trevor Patterson.  
Please see the Welcome Desk Noticeboard to see how the runners did on the day. Funds raised will go to Karis Kids, Riverbank Trust, LVA Trust, 
Kick London and The Gift of Blessing Trust. If you would like to support the team, please make a donation through 
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/Team/HolyTrinityRunners 
 
Join us for a 6.5 mile country walk on the North Downs on Saturday 25 May, starting at 1030 from Abinger Roughs car park near Wotton, a few 
miles from Dorking. Please see the notice on the Welcome Desk and sign up there 
 
We are delighted to announce that Riverbank Trust has now been officially approved as a Home Office Community Sponsor. We are waiting for 
details of the family who we will be welcoming to come and live in Richmond. Financial donations towards Community Sponsorship can be made 
online at http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/fund/richmond_communitysponsorship_appeal or in person to Karen Block 
 
There will be a Baptism and Confirmation Service on the evening of Sunday 14 July. Please speak to Dan Wells if you would like to be 
baptised or confirmed 
 
We are planning a church group to Focus for a week away next summer at Somerley Estate on 25-30 July. We plan to provide a light breakfast 
and an evening meal along with supplies for making lunch. If you missed the Early Bird Rate, you will have a last opportunity to get £20 discount 
per ticket if you book between 12 - 26 May. There are also discounts for first time attendees and those volunteering at the event. Please ask the 
office for more details. Go to https://focus.htb.org to find out more, and register online  
 
Ever considered becoming a Street Pastor? Would you like to find out first hand what's involved? See the notice on the Welcome Desk 
noticeboard 
 
If you are interested in environmental issues and would like to meet with others to consider how we can respond to them practically as 
individuals and as a church, please speak to Sara Kandiah or contact her via the Church Office 

 
Holy Trinity Church Centre, Sheen Park, Richmond, TW9 1UP  

020 8404 1112  |  www.htrichmond.org.uk  |  office@htrichmond.org.uk 
Registered Charity 1129640  
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